
5-6-20 

Today was a very sad day.  I went into my classroom to pack up all the kiddos things to be picked up next 

week.  Thinking about how I won’t be able to hug them when they leave my classroom for the year is 

just heartbreaking.  I’m hanging on to the idea that I may get to see (in person) some of my families 

when they come pick up their child’s things.  I am only allowed to be there for an hour, so I’m sure I 

won’t see all of them.  Our principal, who is just amazing, made us all goodie bags, gave us donuts and 

pizza for lunch for Teacher Appreciation today.  That was definitely a pick-me-up.  She is so sweet!  

Thank you Mrs. Krenkel! 
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